
 

 

CHRISTINGLE REMINDER LETTER 
 
Friday 8th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 will be performing our Christingle Service at Ecclesall All Saints 
church on Friday 15th December. Family members are invited to come and 
share in our celebration with us. The service will start at 1.45pm and last for 
approximately an hour. Doors will open at 1.30 to allow you time to make 
your way up to the balcony in the church. After the service, children will be 
expected to return to school for safe guarding reasons. 
 
Please can the children make sure that they have a coat and a packed lunch 
(no nuts please!) on Friday 15th December as we will be walking to church 
and staying for the whole day. 
 
For the performance, we would like children to wear a Christmas jumper and 
dark trousers/skirts.  
 
The children will be making Christingles in school during the week of the 
service. Please could all children bring an orange into school by Wednesday 
13th December. 
 
As in traditional Christingle services there will be a collection to raise money 
for the Children’s Society. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Year 3 Team. 
 
 
 


